Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Historical Resources
Small Matching Historic Preservation Grants

The Florida Department of State is currently soliciting applications for Small Matching Grant-in-Aid assistance for historic preservation projects. Applications will be accepted online at flheritage.com/grants beginning February 29, 2016, and must be submitted online by 11:59 p.m. on April 29, 2016. Application attachments must be sent electronically as specified in the application, no later than 11:59 p.m., Friday, April 29, 2016. If you have any questions regarding proposed projects or the application process, please call the Grants staff of the Division of Historical Resources at 1(800)847-7278 or (850)245-6333, or email BHPgrants@dos.myflorida.com. You may visit flheritage.com/grants for more information on the grants program and to begin the application process.
